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Date: 10th November 2022 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza 
Sandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai 400 051 
Scrip: PROZONINTU 

SSE Limited 
Listing Department 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai 400 001 
Scrip: 534675 

Subject: Intimation under Regulation 30 - Withdrawal of applications filed for reclassification under 
31A of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to our earlier intimation to Stock Exchanges dated August 13, 2021, regarding the requests 
received from the Promoter/ Persons forming part of Promoter Group (PACs) as mentioned in respective 
applications of their reclassification from the 'Promoter' Category to 'Public Category, we would like to 
inform you that the aforementioned Promoters have withdrawn their applications for reclassification as 
filed with Stock Exchanges. 

Kindly take the above on your record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours truly, 
For Prozone Intu Properties Limited 

a ndra Pratap Jain 
S and Chief Compliance Officer 
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